
PANTHER PRESS
Holy Family, believing that each student is a child of God, challenges each to 

embrace the Gospel message through the traditions of the Catholic faith, 
to achieve academic excellence and to grow as saints.

November 10, 2023
Uniform SHORTS may no longer 
be worn to school.  Uniform 
SKIRTS/SKORTS must be worn 
with solid navy, black, or khaki 
leggings or tights.

November Calendar
3 - ½ Day
        SPIRIT DAY!
4 - Robotics Competition for 
Teams Claw, Blue, Yellow and 
Panthers
5 - Daylight Savings Time (“Fall” 
back!)
     Powers Catholic Open House 
                  12:00PM - 3PM
6 - P2 shirts
7 - No GB buses
8 - 8am Mass
9 - PTO Shop-n-Sip
10 - Jr. High Dance     
             Cafeteria    7pm - 9pm
13 - P2 shirts
        NJHS Mtg. 3-3:40
14 - Casual Panther (Courtesy of 
Render Family)
         Powers Catholic Parent Info. 
Night @ 6PM (7th/8th parents 
invited)
15 - No GB PM Buses
       8am Mass
       PTO Mtg. @ 6:30pm
16 - NO SCHOOL (Teacher PD)
17 - NO SCHOOL (Teacher PD)
20 -  P2 shirts
21 - 8am Mass; Good will offering 
for HF Outreach    Follow 
Wednesday’s schedule
22-24 - NO SCHOOL (Happy 
Thanksgiving!)
27 - P2 shirts
29 - 8am Mass

December Calendar
1 -  SPIRIT DAY!  
2 - Robotics Competition for Team 
Tooth and Team FTC

     

     

Back to Ancient Times
     Our 7th grade students took a step 
back in time and participated in one of 
the oldest forms of 
writing…cuneiform. This style of 
writing was used in 3200 B.C. by the 
Sumerians. People used a stylus 
made from a reed and made marks 
on a clay tablet. Its significance is the 
key to understanding cultural 
activities in the ancient Near East. 
     Students enjoyed this ancient 
writing activity. “We were impressed 
by the combination of lines and 
shapes that represented many 
objects, “ said Alexa and Grace. 
Maria added, “This system is 
complex. I’d be one of the strongest 
people around if I had to do my 
homework on THESE tablets!”
     Thank you, Mr. Simms and Mrs. 
Haduk, for making learning about 
ancient times so interesting and fun! 
We are thankful for your help in 
bringing cultural experiences to us!

Building The Future, 
One Bot at a Time

     Congratulations to three of our 
Robotics teams who competed last 
Saturday! Each of the teams brought 
home a well deserved trophy!

Team Blue - Best Programming 
Award

Team Yellow - Best Core Values
Team Claw - Best Team Model

We are so proud of all of you!
BIG THANKS to our coaches - we 

couldn’t do it without you!
_______________________________

HFS Re-registration
2024-2025 School Year

     A JotForm was sent on Monday this 
week to help us prepare for the 
2024-2025 school year. Tuition for the 
2024-2025 school year is posted on 
our school website, hfsgb.org.
     All re-registrations completed by 
today were entered into a drawing for 
front row seats to our Christmas 
Program on Tuesday, December 19th 
at 1:30 P.M. Those winners are…

The Mountain Family
The Dowling Family

The homeroom with the greatest 
percentage of re-registrations earned 
an open gym. At 73%, Mr. LeBeau’s 
homeroom won! Congratulations!
_______________________________

Holy Family Parish 
Youth Choir

     Reminder:  Dr. Lee is putting 
together a Youth Choir. First practice is 
this Saturday. Link to flyer:  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Wa_2e
EE6cGKUejmSv3KIUP3xVEaMaQqV/v
iew?usp=sharing


